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Moving Forward

TO: Mr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendentﬁ/

FROM: Mrs. Rachelle Bramlage-Schomburg, Director of Secondary Education ﬂq"‘%
RE: Filming - Switched

DATE: Friday, April 12, 2019

The producer and the film crew are creating another movie called “Switched”, and will be filming in the Regional
area. The movie “Switched” gives the audience a bird’s eye view of what it would be like for a bully and the one
bullied to live each others lives. It is a creative depiction of the experience of walking in another person’s shoes.
This film takes the concept of loving your neighbor as yourself and literally makes it happen. This concept will
revolutionize the way teens view bullying and seeks to change the culture.

Pending Board approval, the film crew would like to use Bullitt Central High School, including but not limited to
cafeteria, restrooms, hallways, and the parking lot. The filming would take place on Wednesday, May 1st through
Sunday, May 5th. This movie will mainly include cast members from the filming team and a few of our Bullitt
Central High School students.

Pending Board approval, all students who are videotaped, will at least have the Public Consent Form (09.14
AP.251). Eric Farris at Buckman, Farris, and Mills have been contacted to create a letter for our students and

parents to sign as well as letter to the producer for the use of the taping for the production of the film only.

Approval is requested for the Switched film to be partly recorded at Bullitt Central High School.
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